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Firstly my sincere apologies for not being in Auckland with you.
Our Auditors report has been completed and is included in the Annual report.

| was hoping that the Annual report would be in Auckland with you but that is not the case but please watch out for
them as they will be back from the printers next week and in the post to you all.

As you will hear from Michael Sankey the LTLI 2015 is well and truly in good shape, at the time of writing the report
we have 27 registrations with a promise of more to come so we are hoping to achieve our targets. We have
sponsorship from Echo 360, Pebblepad, D2L, and the Office of learning and teaching and looking very close to also
securing sponsorship from Microsoft as well.

THETA 2015 has been and gone with both Helen and myself in attendance. It was a great conference and we wish to
thank Sheila McCarthy from Griffith University who was our local rep on committees. | was myself on the committee
for vendors. The conference was a great success and we are still waiting for the final figures from CAUDIT.

The Executive have met twice since ACODE 67 online which will be highlighted in the Presidents report.

The latest analytics say our website is now viewed by many more visitors which is very exciting news and we are also
attracting some Twitter followers. The last few forum posts that have gathered a nice number of responses and have
been a great addition to the overall picture of how our network can respond quickly to get a National view on a
topics, or just spreading the word on a particular topic.

http://www.acode.edu.au/course/view.php?id=4
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